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Dear Dr. Thompson:

As you requested of Richard Codell by telephone on November 19, 1980, I am
herewith providing a copy of his assessment of the groundwater liquid p. :h-
way analysis for leakage of water from the TMI Unit 2 containment. Dr. Codell's
final analysis was completed following preparation of the Draft Programmatic
Environmental Impact Statement and it contains results which are somewhat
different from those shown on page 6-19 of the draft. Our final statement will
be modified accordingly.

Sincerely,

nwf k
Bernard J. Snyder rogram Director
Three Mile Island rogram Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
As stated
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